ALBURY SURGERY

28/10/21

Dear Dr,

As of the 1% of November 2021, All Patients over the age of 12 will need to be fully vaccinated
against Covid -19 to attend the Albury Day Surgery for their procedure.

If the patient has only received one dose, they will require a PCR Test and isolate 72 prior to Surgery.

This is our current policy until further notice as we understand that this is an everchanging situation.

Kind Regards,
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